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ABOUT NDULI MEDIA

Nduli Media Pty Ltd is a pioneering force in the media
industry, offering a wide range of services including
broadcasting, journalism, public relations, media
relations,media monitoring, copywriting, and media training.

As a 100% black female-owned business and working with a
group of talented professionals with over 25 years of
combined experience in the media and marketing industry,
our mission is to empower voices and amplify stories that
are often overlooked, with a commitment to authenticity
and impact. 

With a focus on integrity and excellence, we strive to create
a media landscape that reflects the richness of society. 



MEET THE FOUNDER

Nokuthula Khwela is a Media graduate from the University
of KwaZulu-Natal (UKZN) with over five years of experience
in the media industry. Beginning as a content producer at
VOW FM, she swiftly transitioned into the role of a
corporate social investment journalist and a TV presenter,
honing her skills and expertise along the way.

Her journey culminated in the establishment of Nduli
Media, an integrated communications agency that
specializes in media relations, broadcasting and
copywriting.

The keen eye for media dynamics and a passion for
storytelling has led Nokuthula to the birth of Timeless
Trends, an online magazine with a sole purpose to inspire
and educate readers on travel and lifestyle.

As a young black woman, Nokuthula continues to push
boundaries and inspire through her creative pursuits.



MISSION AND VISION

Our aim is to empower individuals and brands through
genuine storytelling, high-quality services, and inclusive
representation while maintaining integrity and
adaptability in the media and public relations sector,
with a vision to create a dynamic media landscape where
diverse voices flourish, innovative approaches thrive, and
impactful storytelling sparks positive change, fostering
connections and understanding within society. 
 



Our brand is dedicated to authenticity, excellence,
diversity and inclusion, innovation, integrity,
empowerment, and resilence, embodying a
commitment to genuine storytelling, top-tier services,
inclusivity, creativity, ethical conduct, empowerment,
and adaptability in the media and public relations
industry.
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OUR WORK










